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From Editor’s Desk 

 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

 

I am very much pleased to place before the members of ILA the third issue 

of JILA of 2019. Looking into the demand from the members of ILA and 

increasing number of papers to JILA portal, it is decided to increase the number of 

papers to be published from 6 to 8 from the third issue onwards. On behalf of the 

ILA, I thank all the members of the Editorial Board and Reviewers for their 

splendid work and timely review of papers. I also thank the contributors for their 

selfless efforts in preparing the papers. I expect the same kind of cooperation in 

future also.  

 

        Prof. B.D. Kumbar 

        Editor-In-Chief 


